
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Hello fellow homeowners; 
  

  I hope you are enjoying the summer here at Foxwood and all the amenities that go 

along with being outdoors in our community.  

 On Tuesday, September 30, we will have our first "after summer" HOA meeting  

@ 7.00PM and, as usual, I hope to see you all there.  

 
Until then, stay cool and healthy.  
 

Marylee Feldman 
President 

   
* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 

 

 
Recreation Committee Report 

 

Hi Everyone, 

 I hope everyone is having a good summer and enjoying our delightful pool! 
 
 Our first Foxwood Ladies Tea Party in June was a resounding success!  Thanks mainly to the 
efforts of Mickey Coppola everyone was thrilled with the socialization, great food and beautiful 
decorations.  For certain we will make this an annual event. 
 
 Watch for fliers for our Labor Day Picnic Monday Sept. 1st. 
 
 We on the committee are in discussions with the approval of the attendees at the June HOA 
meeting for the possibility of some exciting new events.  Our very own San Gennaro Festival, an 
event to celebrate our veterans and an Octoberfest.  Also our 30 year celebration for Foxwood Village 
is in the works.   Please watch for fliers. 
 
 As in the past we are working for you the community and welcome any and all suggestions 
and ideas. 
 
 In closing we are still seeking anyone interested in volunteering to join our committee.  Please 
contact any one of our members if you are interested. 

 

Enjoy the summer!!! 

 

Diane Capobianco unit #94 


